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I support this hearing for the for the State Marine Board to study issues for the 

Newberg Pool boat usage restrictions.  I own the second smallest boat Malibu makes 

and have been unable to watersport with it due to the "possible" weight capacity.  But 

the VTX model does not have the ability to carry that much weight without sinking.  

The Newberg pool watersporting restrictions punish all tax paying citizens. 


